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Dear Family and Friends of the 8
th

 grade students and Local Business Owners: 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Burlington Township 8
th

 Grade Advancement Dance Committee.  On June 17, 

2015 the current Burlington Township Middle School @ Springside 8
th

 grade class will celebrate the completion of 

middle school and their advancement to high school with a ceremony and dance as a safe way for students to 

celebrate this milestone.  The cost of this event is completely funded through donations and fundraising. 

 

There are approximately 290 students in the class this year.  As you can imagine, hosting a dance for this many  

students is very costly.  That is why I am writing to you today.  Our committee is hoping that you will consider 

making a monetary donation to help support this worthwhile event.  If you would prefer, your donation could 

instead be in the form of an advertisement in our ad book.  This book will be distributed to each student on the 

night of the dance.  Your advertisement could potentially reach over 290 families and their friends!  The cost of 

advertising is as follows: 

Ad Size Ads will be in black & white Cost 
Full Page ( 8.5” x 5.5”)  $45.00 

½ Page (5.5” x 4.25”) Up to 50 words $25.00 

Business Card Up to 30 words $15.00 

Shout Out Up to 15 words $5.00 

Student Shout Out (Students Only) Up to 10 words $2.00 

 

To____________________________________________________________(student name) 

From______________________________________________________________________ 

Email_________________________________________ Phone____________________ 

Please check type of ads enclose: 

Full Page_____ ½ Page_____ Business Card _____ Shout Out_____ Student Shout Out _____ 

Donation _____ 

Total Enclose $__________ 

Please make all checks payable to MSFA/8
th

 Grade Advancement.  Please send ad requests to Burlington Township 

Middle School at 1600 Burlington Bypass, Burlington, NJ  08016 no later than May 26, 2015.  Please put in an 

envelope marked 8
th

 Grade Dance Ad Book.   Thank you for your contribution to the event! 

Questions contact Miklos C. Foltiny at mfoltiny@comcast.net or (609) 516-7733 

mailto:mfoltiny@comcast.net

